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to mib.inb, Bimal, Chairman, ceo.pbi, Rajeev, Shehryar, LAL 

 
 

Madam Smriti Zubin Irani ji, 

Hon'ble Minister for Information and Broadcasting, 

 

With warm regards, this is in reference of our previous mails dated 31/11/17 and 

28/02/2018 on the subject of delay in releasing grant in Aid funds for Salary head 

of Govt. Employees joined upto 5
th

 Oct 2007 and working in Prasar Bharati on 

deemed deputation. 

The incidents in past have been a bearing of these Employees and they have been 
the worst sufferer of the developments. There have been coverage in Media and also 
subsequent clarification by P.I.B. 

Madam, we wish to submit that we are your Employees i.e. Govt. Employees, working 

in Prasar Bharati on deemed deputation. The incidents of last six months about 

funding have caused sufferings to Employees. 

On behalf of this Association which is the largest in AIR/DD and Affiliated to 

Bhartiye Majdoor Sangh, we convey our concern and humbly submit that  in any 

such case Employees may not be made the sufferer. 

We also wish to convey our wholehearted support for any step for 
betterment/revamping of AIR and DD under Prasar Bharati like Digitization, 
improvement in contents which has been main cause of lagging behind of DD in 
comparison of Private Broadcasters without any sufferings to Employees by better 
utilization of talent available in AIR/DD. We are also committed to work to enhance 
the reputation of these prestigious Organizations of our country i.e. AIR and DD 

Once again we humbly submit that in any case of any misunderstanding or 

communication gap at any level of Management, Employees interests may be given 

ample considerations in future. 

We humbly request your high office to grant us a Meeting to convey our concern. 

Regards. 
 

Umesh C Sharma, 

President, A.R.T.E.E. 
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